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TO:   All EMS System members 
 
FROM:  Gregory Scott, R.N., M.S., EMT-P, CHEC 
   Director 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:  New Appointments 
 
 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Michael Crabtree as the EMS 

Quality Assurance Coordinator and Mr. James Davis as the EMS Education Coordinator.  

Both of these individuals have been instrumental over the past several years to the 

continued success of the McLean County Area EMS System.  They continue to think 

outside the box and bring innovative ideas to the EMS System office.  I am pleased, as I’m 

sure each of you are, that they are a part of our EMS System.  Both Mr. Crabtree and Mr. 

Davis assumed their new roles on March 11, 2012.  Please join me in congratulating each 

of them! 

Also, Ms. Becky Altic has remained with the EMS System office on a part-time 

basis during the search process.  Ms. Altic has been a valuable asset and I appreciate her 

willingness to remain with the EMS System office during this transition period.  Please 

join me in extending well wishes to Ms. Altic in her new role at the Illinois Wesleyan 

University. 


